
CITY OF UNION GAP 
NOTICE OF CIVIL SERVICE MEETING  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a Civil Service Meeting on Monday, 
November 4, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Union Gap Council Chambers, Located at 102 W. 
Ahtanum Rd, Union Gap, WA.  

For questions, please contact Teresa Lopez at Teresa.Lopez@uniongapwa.gov. 

 

 

 

      Teresa Lopez, Civil Service Secretary 
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